
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 8 February 2024 

  With regard to manholes and utility covers installed as part 

of the Trams to Newhaven Project: 

Question (1) How many defects have been identified? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why have so many covers installed alongside TTN works 

failed causing significant noise issues for residents & poor 

pedestrian / cycle experience? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Will these defect repairs be undertaken as part of the TTN 

snagging list and what is the timescale for repair? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


